
                                        
 
 

 

The Huntington High School College Center would like to invite 

you to attend our annual Financial Aid Night on January 7, 

2010 at Huntington High School at 7:00pm.   

Ms. Phyllis Greco, Senior Financial Aid Counselor at Adelphi 

University will be presenting.  Ms. Greco and will explain the Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), parent and 

student loan options and scholarships.  The FAFSA serves 

several purposes.  It is the application for need- based federal 

financial aid, the application for non-need based federally backed 

student loans, and often, the FAFSA is the first step in applying for 

state (including New York) need based or merit aid.  For 

additional information, please contact Mrs. Bernadette Walsh, 

Huntington High School College Advisor at (631)-673-2131.  


